Thank you, thank you, thank you!

Last month, | wrote a little article about the genesis and history of EESCC's involvement with the
Evolution High Performance Driving School. One thing | failed to do though, was adequately
say thank you to all those folks who made it happen. So here goes!

First, of course, thank you to EESCC itself. Had the club not been willing to support me in my
effort to get the school in our area, it would certainly not have happened.

Next, thank you to our club members who attended the schools! It was gratifying to have so
many sign up the first year. We had equally great participation this year, with some new
members joining the several of us who took the school for the second time. As one of those
members, | can say | gained as much and more from repeating the course! | imagine | will
continue taking the course as long as we offer it... and perhaps in a year or two, we will have
enough folks ready to take their phase 3, challenge course!

Club members who joined us this year provided great support in actually running the event, and
| want to personally thank each of them. Once again, without their help, it would not have been
possible.

Alan Bowers stepped in and ran tech inspections. Due to his expertise, we were able to manage
it all with no tech sheets! We got creative, and got the job done! Thank you, Alan!

Dana Zimmer, who came along as a spectator, saved the day by handling the timing on
Saturday. As we all know, Dana can always be counted on to go above and beyond...she sure
did in this case, and with her typical efficiency and cheerful personality. Thank you, Dana.

Also of invaluable assistance were John Schmidt, who acted as photographer, AND ran to get
our lunches both days. Licia Schultz and Mary Richardson helped get everything set up for our
"office" so folks could sign waivers and get wristbands, as well as kept things organized with
regard to lunches and water for everyone. Alex Gross and John helped with timing setup, and
were just generally helpful throughout the day if | needed help... Thank you John, Licia, Mary
and Alex! | honestly don't know how | could have done it without you!

In addition, we are indebted to John Merryman and the Corvette Club for the use of their cones,
which is what they agreed to rent us, PLUS flags and fire extinguishers, which | failed to
remember we needed... and to Bert Jacobson for getting it all arranged.

Finally, | want to thank Glen Hernandez and the Boeing Employees Autosports Club for the use
of their timing equipment. Glen was there as an Evo coach, but also brought and set up the
timing.

It sure helped when it came time to pack up and go home, that we didn't have to deal with the
equipment and timing stuff... | hope we can make the same arrangement next year!



It was a great school, and it was all possible because of the great help that we received.
Thank you all!

Paula Loftin



